Kick It Out Booster Meeting 06/01/16
Attendance:  Jody Krumm, Sara Mills, Tracy Heusinkveld,  Marianna Sailor, Nathan Holstrom, Latisha Taylor, Patrick McClanahan. 

7:08 Meeting was called to order
Reviewed minutes from last month’s meeting.
· Casino bus trip will be rescheduled when dance season starts. Will add a flyer into the “Booster Packet” to hand out at Open houses. Would like to get the bigger bus, have the opportunity to make $2000.00
· Carwash dates will be mailed out ASAP. Have 3 car washes set up for the summer. 
· We would like to put together a booster packet for open houses. Let the parents know what we are all about and would like to plan out our activities for the full season. Send out a calendar of booster events every month. 
· Voting for a new booster board will take place the 1st meeting in October. 
· Booster meetings at the beginning of the dance season will be held at the new apparel store the 1st Wednesday of the month at 7:00pm.
· Yard sale is planned for July 16th @ Tracy’s house possible at Patrick and Amanda’s house depending on community yardsale dates.  
· Yard sale and other activities will be planned out at next month’s meeting. July 7th @7:00pm
· Culvers dinner night was brought to the table. We will check and see how that works and what the percentages are.
· Booster account right now is 1,034.26. There is still a balance to Donnelly elementary school. They have been called multiple times with no answer on what we owe for the daddy daughter dance. Patrick McClanahan will mention it to them. 
· We have the paper for the non for profit. The accountant is going to help us fill it out. It was voted that we wanted it to be expedited, the cost is a little more but we should have it for the start of the dance season to be able to use it for future fundraisers. 
· Jody put the boosters on the waiting list for Lugnuts, and for MSU basketball concession stands. If we can get the non for profit we may be able to do concession for a football game in the fall. 
· Everyone needs to think of other ways we will be able to utilize the non for profit.
· Trippers is closing so we won’t be able to do the poker night there, but there was a rumor that they will be doing it at a BINGO hall in Lansing. 
· We are creating a Booster Face Book page to post events and reminders. This will go in the “booster packet”. 
· A new board job will be advertiser and marketer. 
· Next meeting will be held on a Thursday due to Benefit concert on Wednesday
Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm
Next Meeting July 7th at 7:00pm at the studio

